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Domestic cats are violently sadistic predators and should be subject
to the same laws as domestic dogs.
 
Domestic cat owners should be required to keep their animals
confined day and night and/or provide a “cat run” for their pets to
ensure protection of local fauna.
 
There should be no “nuisance” cats roaming the neighbourhood day
or night. 
 
If people wish to own a cat, they should be prepared to take full
responsibility for the animal’s behaviour.
 
I am tired of lazy cat owners bragging that their pet is “independent”.
 
The damage by feral cats to Australian fauna is immense and directly
attributable to lazy and irresponsible cat owners.
 
The Australian Government needs to take a tough stance on cat
owners, and feral cats need to be hunted down and euthanised.
 
Regards
 
Julia Famlonga
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